
GENERAL ORDER 
  Department of Fire and EMS 

  G.O. 4-3-25 

Subject:   Personnel Transfer Request  

Date:  April 7, 2025 

Authority:  Deputy Chief Paul Supko/PJS 

After two years, we are almost completely staffed as a department.  Many of the remaining positions will be filled 
with paramedics and FADO’s. As paramedics are cleared to function independently in the field, we will begin 
staffing other units with ALS.  If there are two EMT’s assigned at a station, one will be transferred when the unit 
is staffed ALS.  If neither EMT submits a transfer request, then the transfer will be determined by the seniority 
of your hire date.   

Voluntary transfer requests can be submitted using the link or QR code below.  

If you are temporarily detailed to a different station, please include your permanent assignment on the transfer 
request form.   

A transfer request does not guarantee a transfer will be granted.  DFEMS has the authority to assign personnel 
based on operational needs of the department.   

Please direct any questions to your Shift Commander-Captain.  

Transfer Request Form 

https://forms.office.com/g/LMrEYfdNvG

